
UPDATE ON COVID PRECAUTIONS

EFFECTIVE TUESDAY AUGUST 3, 2021


In response to the rising cases of COVID, the Town of Amite City 
will be taking the following precautions for our staff, as well as our 
citizens:


City Hall will be open from 8:00 am – 4:00 pm, with limited 
contact.  We are asking that utility customers please utilize either 
the drop box on the door or our online portal for payments at

www.townofamitecity.com to pay water bills. 


Any customers paying with cash will either need to bring the exact 
amount or if they bring in more than the amount due, the 
difference will be credited to their next water bill.  


Also, if you require new service, permits of any type, or any 
assistance that requires speaking with a City Hall Staff member 
please call (985) 748-8761 and someone will be happy to help you.


Our Water & Street Departments will remain in full operation to 
avoid any interruption in service to the town.


The Police Department will remain in full operation.


As information becomes available to our office, precautions may 
change. 


Thank you,

Mayor Walter Daniels III and the City Hall Staff

http://www.townofamitecity.com

